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REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 

In Partnership with Save the Children 

 

 

                Project Reference (BMZ Transitional Development Assistance 2024 - Jawzjan)  

 

 

Issuance Date: October 3, 2023 

Closing Date:  October 9, 2023 

 

Save the Children began its program in Afghanistan in 1976.  Over the last few years, Save the 

Children's programs expanded to 10 provinces in the country. Save the Children’s programs in 

Afghanistan are guided by the awareness that the disparities in Afghani society are rooted in the 

historical exclusion of a majority of social groups, mainly children and women, Save the 

Children actively seeks to empower such groups through its programs.  

  

I. PURPOSE OF EOI: 

SC invites Expression of Interest (EOI) from qualified organizations, women led preferred, to 

implement programs in Nutrition, FSL and WASH with Protection mainstreaming/MHPSS in 
Jawzjan province 

 

 

II. APPLICANTS ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA 

 Criteria for the organizations to be considered as potential partner include: 

▪ Women-led organizations with a humanitarian mandate and/or mission that is 

governed/directed by women or whose leadership is principally made up of 

women (demonstrated by 50 per cent or more occupying senior leadership positions). 

(preferred) 

▪ The organization should have established office in Jawzjan Province (required) 

▪ Organization should be registered according to prevailing laws and regulations (required) 

▪ Organization should have technical knowledge, past experience in livelihood, WASH, 

Nutrition projects (required) 

 

III. Required Supporting Documents: 

1. Legal status of the organization (Organization Registration Certificate) 

2. Organization profile (including specific mandate and value addition in service delivery, 

size of the organization, % of women in leadership, geographical scope, office premises, 

technical knowledge, past experience (in livelihood, WASH, Nutrition projects) 
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3. List of board members including senior leadership in Kabul and Jawzjan province 

4. Recent Audit report  

5. List of current projects along with the operational locations  

 

IV. SUBMISSION DEADLINE AND INSTRUCTIONS: 

National Non-Governmental Organizations that are interested to partner with Save the Children 

International are requested to send their expression of interest along with foregoing supporting 

documents to khalid.amarkhail@savethechildren.org  

The last date for submission of EOI is (Monday 9th/October/2023 at 04:00 PM Kabul Time. 

Any EOI received after the deadline shall not be considered.  

Note: 

Partnership Unit and New Business Development Unit will be responsible in facilitation of 

applications review, award, and management process. Issuance of this EOI does not constitute an 

award or commitment on the part of the Save the Children International, nor does it commit Save 

the Children to pay for costs incurred in the preparation and submission of EOI and/or 

application.  

Only short-listed organizations will be contacted for the further process.  
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